
 DUPAGE WATER COMMISSION ATTENDS ARGONNE NATIONAL LABORATORY FOR EARTH DAY 

APRIL 24, 2013 
2013 ARGONNE EARTH DAY.DOCX 

DuPage Water Commission Attends Argonne 
National Laboratory for Earth Day 
Date: April 24, 2013 

On Tuesday, April 24, 2013, DuPage Water Commission Water Preservation 
Group Member Jenessa Rodriguez attended as an exhibitor for Earth Day for 
Argonne National Laboratory employees. The display from the Commission as 
well as other Earth-friendly displays was set up so the Argonne employees could 
peruse through the displays on the way into the cafeteria.  
 
Around 30 informational pamphlets about toilet leaks, lawncare, indoor/outdoor 
water use and a water quiz were handed out; about 80 5-minute shower timers, 
120 rain gauges; and 30 toilet leak detection tablets were distributed. Many peo-
ple were excited to see rain gauges and shower timers were developed and 
thought that these products were great ways to save water.  
 
See below for pictures from the event. 
 

 

Earth Week 2013 Poster 
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Section of Exhibitor set up 
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